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Dear Senators, 

I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes in our gun laws and
keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill. It is sensible and necessary.
Please vote YES!

Thank you,

-- 
Alex Prentiss
15685 SW 116th Avenue  PMB 202
King City, OR  97224-2695 
503 641 3555
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